
If you have thought about fostering, 

it’s time to take the next step. 
Becoming a foster parent starts 

with asking questions and getting 

accurate information. 

 

Talk to your family and friends 

about fostering.  

 

Visit Lorain County Children 

Services Foster Parents on 

Facebook or the web. 

 

  RSVP for one of our no-obligation, 

spring Information Sessions! 

 
 
 

 

Children in your community need foster parents.  

They need someone like you. 

Take the Next Step and call today. 

Upcoming 2016 Information Sessions: 

 

Tuesday, April 5, 2016  6:00PM—9:00PM 

Monday May 23, 2016  6:00PM—9:00PM 

Tuesday, June 7, 2016 6:00PM—9:00PM 

 

Please call the  

Family Based Care Department  

to ask questions, get an information packet, and RSVP for the  

no-obligation information session.   

440-329-5340 


